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We are pleased to submit our manuscript entitled: “Muller's Maneuver in Patients with Obstructive Sleep Apnea” for consideration as an original article for publication in “Journal of Sleep Sciences” for possible evaluation. 
This was a case series study. We evaluated obstruction sites in patients suffer from Obstructive Sleep Apnea Syndrome with Muller's Maneuver to help us planning for appropriate surgical technique. 
The research was fully sponsored and granted by Tehran University of Medical Sciences, Otolaryngology Research Center.
This manuscript has not been previously published and is not under consideration in the same or substantially similar form in any other peer-reviewed media. 
To the best of our knowledge, no conflict of interest, financial or other, exists.


With regards
Yours faithfully,
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